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I am opposed to this measure. It seems to me that it’s a giveaway for developers. 

They can ride roughshod over local zoning and planning rules, making windfall profits 

with no requirement to pass anything on to their buyers. This will do nothing to 

increase affordability and everything to increase density with no upside for the 

community. 


